Town of Wallingford, Conneclicat

INFLOW QUESTIONNAIRE

Dear Resident:
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DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC UTILITIES
WATER & SEWER DIVISIONS

377 SOUTH CHERRY STREET
WALLINGFORD, CONNECTICUT 06492

NEIL H. AMWAKE, P.E.
GENERAL MANAGER
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TELEPHONE 203-949-2666

Wallingford’s Sewer Division is continuing its efforts to improve our wastewater collection and treatment facilities and is
seeking your cooperation in filling out the following questionnaire. Your
questionnaire is requested.

1.

2.

Property Owner Name:

prompt completion and return of this

Address of Property in Wallingford:

Home Telephone Number:

Mobile Telephone Number:

Does your property have a basement?

Is your home connected to the Town’s sanitary sewer
collection system?

Does your home have problems with basement flooding?

Is the problem caused by:

Have you installed a backwater check valve on your sanitary
lateral connection to prevent sewer backups into your home?
Does your home have:

Sump pump in the basement

Floor drain in basement floor

Roof gutters or roof drains connected to the sanitary sewer

Yard drain(s)

Driveway drain(s)

10. Are there storm water catch basins (open grate inlet)

on the street near your home?

[ Yes

O Yes

O Yes

O Sewer
backups

O Yes

O Yes
O Yes
O Yes
O Yes
O Yes

O Yes

Please indicate if unlisted [

O No

O No
O No [d Sometimes
[Od Leakage through

basement walls or floor

O No

J No
O No
O No
J No
O No

O No

After you have completed the questionnaire to the best of your ability, please mail or hand deliver the survey to the Water
and Sewer Divisions Office located at 377 South Cherry Street, or scan the survey and email to inflow@wallinfordct.gov.

Please contact the Water and Sewer Divisions Office at 203-949-2672 should you have any questions or require additional
information. Thank you.
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